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21 December 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 15 November 2017. 
Please accept my apologies for the delay in responding and for any inconvenience this may have 
caused. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for information regarding the '100 public spaces' initiative by Ken Livingstone. Our 
response to your request is as follows;  
 

• when was the initiative set up 
 
The initiative was launched in 2002 – see attached documents. 
 

• what the initial manifesto was 
 
Please see attached A+UU brochure which refers to 100 Public spaces programme 
 

• what were the legal requirements for commercial tenancy in Gillet square 
 
The GLA does not hold this information. The commercial tenancy in Gillette square is unrelated 
to the 100 Public Spaces programme. 
 

• what if any were the results of any evaluative data regarding the success of the project post 
completion 

 
The GLA does not hold this information. Please note that we do not hold information 
indefinitely. For more information on our records and retention please visit;  
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/dd1482_records_management_policy_appendi
x.pdf 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA161117-4690. 

https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/dd1482_records_management_policy_appendix.pdf
https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/dd1482_records_management_policy_appendix.pdf


 
 

 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
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